
 

 

 
 

 

4th December 2023 

Dear Parent/Carers 

RE: Year 9, 10, 11 Attendance Rewards Trip 

I am delighted to inform you that your child has qualified for our Attendance Rewards Trip 

to Hollywood Bowl on 14th December 2023 as they achieved 100% attendance and above in 

the qualifying period of 13th November to 1st December, whilst maintaining good behaviours 

within the academy.  

The students will leave site approximately 12:15 and are due to return to site approximately 

16:00.  

The cost of the trip is £18 and includes the following: 

• Travel to and from the venue 

• 1 hour bowling 

• Food 

We plan to have some fun in the arcades, if your child wishes to participate, please bring a 

small amount of change.  

Students will be required to wear full school uniform, including an Oak Academy bag. If our 

uniform standards are not met, this may affect your child being able to attend.  

There are limited spaces on this trip so spaces will be allocated on a first- come, first- served 

basis. 

Please could you confirm by scanning the QR code or clicking the link below, by 

Wednesday 6th December 2023 to secure your child’s place. Once your child’s place on 

the trip has been confirmed you will be able to pay the required amount via the ParentPay 

ap which must be completed by Friday 8th December 2023. 

https://forms.office.com/e/0bjinPAzDk   

If you have any questions or queries regarding the trip, please do not 

hesitate to contact me.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Hayley Richley 

Principal 

https://forms.office.com/e/0bjinPAzDk

